volunteers welcome

Dear Parents and Grandparents,

Each year, we welcome parents and grandparents to be a part of our classrooms by volunteering your time. Whether from home, in the classroom working with small groups or making copies and projects, we are grateful for your willingness to volunteer here at Wilson Creek.

All at-school volunteers are required to be registered and finger printed at the Regional Office of Education in New Lenox. This is a one-time process that has a \$15 fee. If you have already registered, you will not need to do it again this year.

If you are interested in volunteering in our classroom, please complete this form and return it to school with your child as soon as possible. You can also find additional paperwork to be completed under Parent Resources on a our school webpage. I will be in touch with you soon in order to schedule a time that works best for you and our class. Thank you for your consideration and willingness to help out in our classroom and at our school. We are fortunate to have such helpful and involved families at Wilson Creek!

Sincerely,

I'm happy to be a volunteer for your classroom!

Parent Name:				
		Email Address:		
Child's Name:		Homeroom Teacher:		
$_{}$ I^\prime m willing to work with students $_{}$ I^\prime m willing to make copies, do projects, etc.				
Days Available: (please note times available next to each day)				
Mon	Tues	Wed	Thurs.	Fri
Notes about availability:				